
Central Environmental Authority 

(CEA) of the Kilinochchi District 

has organized the celebrations of 

World Wetland Day (02.02.2020) 

on the 5th February 2020, 

Wednesday. 

A field study was arranged to the 

wetlands in Kilinochchi district 

to convey the importance of 

wetlands to the students from 10 

schools in Kilinochchi. 

The total of 50 Students 

(Members of the Environmental 

Club) were participated in the 

field excursion.

Mr. S.Arthiyan from Department 

of Zoology has been served as

the resource person at the 

discussion  on “The importance 

and the diversity of  the 

Mangrove ecosystem.”
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